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Chair Judith Sylvester reported that she had invitedϙVice President and Chief Data Officer Keena 

Arbuthnot and Vice President for Enrollment Management & Student Success Danny Barrow to our March 

27 meeting.  Both affirmed interest in speaking with the committee.  However, a similar appeal to meet 

with Provost Haggerty has yet to receive an answer.  We plan to meet with him in April for our final 



company will be responsible for rectifying the error.  However, LSU administrators have not 

communicated with the campus community about the budgetary impact. 

We then discussed issues with facility services, such as failure to clean bathrooms, floor and empty trash.  

We also noted many bathrooms have broken faucets and toilets and lack soap or other sanitation 

materials.  The chair was authorized to contact Facility Services to establish a dialog.  (The results of that 

contact have been reported to the committee.) 

The chair continues to complain to Parking and Transportation Services about the difficulty of finding free 

places for the faculty attending governance committee meetings to park given the restrictions now on the 

C parking sticker and the additional $250 required for a universal sticker.  As a result, we held the February 

meeting at the E.J. Ourso College of Business, Business Education Complex (BEC).  However, recording the 

meeting was more challenging than in Manship locations. 

Respectfully submitted 


